JOB NO. 43122.00.00

U REBAN
ENGINEERING

September 4, 2019

Mark‘Orozco

Development Services, City of Corpus Christi
2406 Leopard Street, Suite 100

Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

Subject: The Villas PUD (Plat)

Mr. Orozco:

The final plat of The Villas PUD is coming up for expiration on September 19", We,
Urban Engineering, on behalf of SuperElite, LLC, would like to request a time extension of six
(6) months for the above referenced project. An amended PUD application has been submitted to
the City of Corpus Christi is awaiting scheduling for City Council. Construction plans have been
approved by the City of Corpus Christi and the project is currently out for bids. Relocation of
existing gas lines for an easement closure that has been submitted to the City of Corpus Christi
are also necessary before we can record the plat. We have included a check in the amount of
$38.00 (No. 029263) for this request. Please feel free to call if you have any questions or

comments.

~Thank you,

RECEIVED
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City ot Corpus Christi
Development Services

(361)854-3101 2725 SWANTNER DR, ¢ CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78404 FAX (361)854-6001
www.urbaneng.com
TBPE Firm #145
TBPLS Firm #10032400



